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1. Project Status Summary   
i. LMR P25 system staging to Factory Acceptance Plan (FATP) was completed. All 

portions of system tested and passed. 

ii. Microwave site surveys by Motorola are ongoing. 

 

2. Work Completed Last Week 
i. On September 29, 2016, Jan Goswick (Allegan County), Jeremy Ludwig (Allegan 

County), Megan Kuhn (Allegan County), Ali Shahnami (ACD), Devin Guth (ACD), 

Jim Harris (ACD), and several MPSCS employees attended the LMR P25 staging in 

Elgin, IL. The agreed upon FATP was utilized, and all tests were performed, and 

completed successfully. The FATP completion has been signed off. 

ii. All open issues identified during the CDR meeting were addressed. 

 

 

3. Work Planned For Next Week 
i. ACD Telecom to review CDR corrections with Allegan County to ensure all needs 

were met. 

 

      4. Open Issues 
     i. Need agreement of corrections to CDR. 


